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Good morning Julie

I back the OCAG memorandum and don‘t want this process taking up more time.

•       why is the applicant trying to come back to the commissioners with new information now? They have had
more time than us to prepare our submissions.

•       why can the applicant try and extend the timeline to suit their purposes? We tried to move the hearing until
after the school holidays but this was not allowed. why should they be able to dictate the timeline now.

•       we turned up prepared and respectful of the commissioners and the hearing process and feel all parties had
their opportunity to make their case. The applicant should not be able to have another crack at it now.

Kind regards

Susan

Sent from my iPhone
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